
 
SUMMARY 
ALTRINCHAM UNLIMITED BOARD MEETING      Thursday 7th May 2020 
 
 

1. Actions from previous Board meeting 
SJ updated on Bruntwood payment and requesting the payment from the Business Rates Team to the BID. 
EM explained other actions to be covered in later agenda points. 

 
2. Current BID Activity 

EF explained current BID activity including: 
• Business Task Force 
• Weekly What’s On – Online Guide 
• Social Media Support 
• Lobbying 

• On behalf of specific businesses who have fallen through the funding cracks 
• Business Support 

• Phone calls to BID businesses 
 

3. Business Grant Support update 
JW confirmed that Trafford Council was expecting to receive the funding for the discretionary grants announced by 
central government to support micro businesses, those operating in shared space, market traders etc.  EF confirmed 
the central government announcement about support for all BIDs in England of £6.1 million but explained that when 
shared between all of the 280 BIDs across the country the level of support was likely to be around £15k to support 
operational costs for 3 months. EF explained that there would be a joined-up approach coordinated by the BID 
Foundation on communicating the level of support to the levy paying businesses. 

 
 

4. Levy Collection Fee 
The Board discussed levy collection fees and the possibility of delaying the levy invoices.  EM concluded that the Board 
had agreed that the invoicing would be delayed and that this would be reviewed at the next Board meeting.   

 
 

5. Recovery Planning 
EF shared the outline recovery plans and explained that we propose to follow the IPM’s recovery model. EF explained 
that there would be a meeting on Monday between Trafford Council, Bruntwood and the BID to agree a joined-up 
approach. EF explained proposed spend around cleaning, greening, lighting, Halloween, Christmas activity, social media 
campaigns, professional services guide, weekly what’s on guide, and quality street performers in the town at weekends. 
This activity was agreed 
 

6. Other Matters 
MD raised the Christmas lights, but it was agreed to discuss later.  EF explained the priority with the lights was to 
achieve best value. 
 

 
                The Chair adjourned the meeting with an agreement to meet again next week, day and time TBC. 
 

 



 
SUMMARY 
ALTRINCHAM UNLIMITED BOARD MEETING      Thursday 14th May 2020 
 

 
 

1. Invoice Timing / Comms 
It was agreed by the Board that the invoices would not be sent to BID businesses until at least the 2nd week of June. EM 
explained that if we ask the Business Rates Team to start the process on 1st June the invoices would begin to land from 
the 15th June.  EF also explained that the BID team would communicate the message regarding the invoicing in the May 
newsletter which has been prepped to go out. 
 

2. Invoice letter 
The Board reviewed the letter and those present signed-off its content.  EM asked KG to send the letter to the rest of 
the Board and to request swift sign-off.  SJ stated that it would be good to see the newsletter before it goes out.  EM 
confirmed that this could be forwarded to Stephen. 
 
 

3. Goose Green Festival 
The Board confirmed the cancellation of Goose Green Festival based on current government advice regarding large 
public events.  A meeting with the Goose Green businesses has been set up for 24th June, to discuss how the Goose 
Green businesses as a collective can remain at the forefront of the community’s mind at this difficult time. 
 

4. AOB 
EF explained about the government announcement yesterday regarding the management of public spaces which 
covered items such as queueing policies, street signage and social distancing awareness.  She explained that she, KG 
and SJ had had a meeting with the Stamford Quarter Management earlier in the week and agreed that there should be 
a joined up approach throughout the town in terms of branding on the social distancing signage.  EF explained that the 
BID had compiled a list of areas where the social distancing signage would be needed and had obtained a quote for 
producing signage. Due to insurance constraints it was agreed that the Council would have to lead on town signage.   
 
The Chair reiterated his thanks to everyone and adjourned the meeting with an agreement to meet again after the 
government announcement on Stage 2 of lockdown. 

 
 

                 
 
 
 

 


	2020-05-May-Minutes
	2020-05-May-Minutes-2

